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BY E-MAIL 

 
August 5, 2021 
 
Mr. Michael Price  
Project Advisor 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Michael.Price@oeb.ca 
 
 
Dear Mr. Price: 
 
Re: Upper Canada Transmission, Inc. (NextBridge) 

2022-2031 Custom Incentive Rate-setting Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0150 

 
 
On August 4, 2021, OEB staff requested permission to file a short letter outlining a discreet 
issue that it had identified as part of its review of the revised Draft Rate Order filed by 
NextBridge. 
 
Having considered this request, the Ontario Energy Board grants OEB staff permission to file a 
letter by Friday, August 6, 2021. NextBridge is also granted permission to file a response to 
OEB’s staff letter by Tuesday, August 10, 2021. 
  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
 
  
 
cc:  all parties in EB-2020-0150 
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